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Iam strongly opposed to SB 348. 

 It is an unconstitutional bill in that it is a violation of our second amendment rights. 

 There is no justification to raising the age to buy a firearm to 21. 

  Limiting the magazine size to under 10 doesn't solve any problems, and to make it a 

violation to people who already own one is unlawful. 

  Also, increasing the fee to four times as much is nothing more than an increase in 

taxes. 

  STOP trying to sneak in this stuff into another bill to get it past when the first time it 

wouldn't fly. It will only open it up more law suits which does nothing but cost the tax 

payers more money that could have been spent on more important things. 


